
      

 

 
February 2022 
 
Dear Caregivers, Partners and Customers,  
 
Dale Medical Products, Inc. continues to be very mindful of the public 
health concerns and restrictions related to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
We are very thankful and appreciative to all who are working to help 
provide optimal care for patients in need. 
 
Dale has worked diligently to remain fully operational throughout the 
COVID-19 pandemic, while complying with evolving national, state, 
and local guidelines. Our team works closely with our supply-chain 
partners to ensure that we can continue our production, shipping, 
and customer service operations in order to meet patient-care needs. 
In the event of any anticipated disruption, we will immediately 
inform our stakeholders.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call us directly at       
800-343-3980 or contact us at www.dalemed.com.  Thank you for 
your support of Dale Medical Products, Inc. and for your efforts 
during these challenging times. 
 
 
Bob Simpson 
Chief Operating Officer 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.dalemed.com/

